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Rhoades, Wendy

From: Brian McGiverin i

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 9:19 PM

To: Rhoades, Wendy

Ce: Vincent G. Huebinger; Nicely, Katherine; Goodman, Jackie; Armadillo Park NA
Subject: Armadillo Park NA on the Zoning Case C14-2017-0064 6705 1/2 Emerald Forest Drive
Hi Wendy.

Representatives from the Armadillo Park Neighborhood Association had a very productive meeting with Vince
Huebinger this evening about the zoning case cited above.

We do, however, have a few unanswered questions to follow up on, so we respectfully request that the case be
postponed until the Planning Commission's August 22 meeting,.

Brian McGiverin
512-366-2114
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